
1 June, 2023 

 

We finished the lecture on Planning for Educational Development I in 1st Term 

(April – May). 

 We learned how to write research papers through case studies. We also had 

discussions with each other to develop their comprehension, empathy, logical thinking, 

and consensus-building skills. All students were able to attend until the last lecture. From 

now on, we will use what we have learned to write our master's thesis. 

 

 

 

 


